
            
 

12th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Harvest Celebration this year, we are collecting dried 
pasta, tins (ring pull only) and packets for the homeless of Wigan.  
These can be brought into school anytime before Wednesday 17th 
October. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs G Handley 
Assistant Headteacher 
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